
 

 

 

Beech Lane, West Hallam, Derbyshire, DE7 6GU |☎ 0115 932 0005 | ✉ info@scargill.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Head of School: Mrs S Hallsworth | Executive Head: Mr M Hetherington 

________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

6th June 2024 
Year 3 & 4 Trip 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We were as disappointed as many of you were that we had to cancel the Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park trip. Thank you to the many parents who subsequently contacted us offering support 

and an understanding of the difficult position we were in.  

As a school, we are currently reviewing our offer of trips and are completely understanding 

of the impact of the cost-of-living crisis for many families. We will be reviewing which 

trips/residentials and when they are offered, alongside when payments are needed to be 

made by. Our hope is to provide an overview for the whole school year, at the start of the 

school year, so that parents can budget accordingly.  

For the remainder of this term, knowing that the Y4 parents have had the cost of the 

residential and the overwhelming desire from Y3 parents for us to offer a trip, we have 

considered the possibility of providing this for the Y3 children. We are currently looking at 

options for this. However, with the end of term quickly approaching and most coach 

companies fully booked at this time, we are doing our best.  

Kind regards, 

 

Sarah Hallsworth 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


